
Refer to 'Weldrick Wset Developmrnt';Town File D02-18028 and D03-18014 

Such a limited development like this would not be able to afford to save a value of the wooded area and 
water ways in the area. 
The  area should be developed more comprehensive scale and manner. 
It should  not by developed by private, small developer but the town, larger scale. 
I can not understand why this kind of attempt be allowed repeatedly. 
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